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STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Solid Waste & Recycling Management Board 
 
FROM: Morgan Gerk, Director 
 
SUBJECT: Rescheduling of Annual Site Inspection Dates 
 
DATE: July 2, 2020 
 
At the June 2, 2020 meeting of the Solid Waste & Recycling Management Board, the board motioned 

to postpone the annual site inspections previously scheduled for May 16, 2020. Site inspections are 

traditionally conducted on Saturdays so that board members can observe and interact with the 

attendants during their normal business operations.  

 

The Solid Waste & Recycling Management Board is asked to determine a new date for the annual site 

inspections. 

 


